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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 7:39 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Proposed increase for water @ Fawn Ridge

            Good Morning: 
 
            Please place this emails in Docket 200190071. 
 
            Thanks. 
 
            Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to  
                Commissioner Art Graham 
           Florida Public Service Commission 
           bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
          (850) 413-6024 
 
From: Hassell McClanahan [mailto:hmmmcla@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 10:49 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Proposed increase for water @ Fawn Ridge 
 

Dear Commissioner Graham:  
 
                                                 Re:  Docket # 20190071-WS 
 
As Senior citizens who are members of Fawn Ridge Campground, living on fixed incomes, we object to 
an outrageous increase of 308% for the water usage. The water there  
is metered and every drop used is paid for. Yet, Deer Creek Utilities has done nothing to find where the 
30% they claim to be losing is going. If they are losing 
that amount, they should be looking to see if there is a leak. 
 
The hearing was held in December when most Snowbirds are not present. With all the other expenses in 
life, this may mean that we older people may not be able 
to make use of what we've already bought into, hoping to enjoy your lovely weather. 
 
Thank you reviewing this situation. 
 
Yours truly, 
Mary & Hassell McClanahan 




